4.

DEPUTATIONSBY APPOINTMENT

@

Clare M ouat spokesperson for residents of Bradshaw Terrace and surrounding area

The Board Chairperson has received a letter in which Clare lists concerns with regard to the operation of
the Caltex service station at 66 Riccarton Road.

Members attention is drawn to the with provide a full background to the residents concerns.

On behalf of the Council Ms Jan Anderson, Environmental Health Officer will be in attendance to assist
members in consideration of the issues raised in the attachments.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


